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I understand today the Portland City Council will consider a broad homelessness plan put
forward by Mayor Wheeler and Commissioner Dan Ryan. I think it's great that finally there's a
proposal, albeit loosely defined, to actually be able to move camps which are
blocking sidewalks, disturbing residential areas, and near schools.

To be clear,  I laud this effort hoping that it will move homeless and crime out of
densely populated areas. So I want to be clear that for all the same reasons I am still
TOTALLY opposed to destroying 70 neighborhoods with low barrier SRVs. That plan is still
very much counterproductive in my mind.

--Al-

Alberto Santaballa
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